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I would like to thank all the people from Lowton who attended the Transport for 

Leigh meeting in Leigh Sports Village on Monday night. 

 

If you analysed the attendance there was 48 objectors from LENDF only 5 residents 

from Leigh. The others in the room were from the Council or associated with 

Transport for Leigh. 

 

This must have felt quite embarrassing for Transport for Leigh. After putting in the 

effort to deliver leaflets to hundreds of houses only 5 people showed any interest. 

 

The fact you were there in numbers will have an effect on our future negotiations. 

 

We have now been invited to a meeting with Transport for Leigh. It will take place 

within the next two weeks. We will report back at our meeting on December the 9th. 

 

Once again thank you for your support it means everything. 

 

 

Ed Thwaite 

 

Chairman  
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